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CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

December 15-19, 1980 

Monday, December 15 

No scheduled activities 

Tuesday, December 16 

10:00 a.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, December 17 

8:15-10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, December 18 

No scheduled activities 

Friday, December 19 

7:00 p.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VIII, No. 16 

Chapel: Advent worship. Cantata Choir. Dr. 
James Good, Director. Appleby Chapel. 

Record debut and study break. Mackie Hall, 
Commons Room. Details in notice. 

Christmas juice and cookies at the Child Care 
Center. Everyone invited. 

Faculty Wives Club Christmas Dinner. Seminary 
Cafeteria. 

FALL SEMESTER ENDS 

CHRISTMAS RECESS 

December 19 - January 19 

RECORD DEBUT: Southeastern students, Connie and Roy Frierson, 
will be introducing their recently released 

record album, Tuesday, December 16 at 8:00 p.m. in the Mackie Hall Commons Room. 
Take a study break and join in the fun. 

CHRISTMAS MINISTRY: The Student Council Off-Campus Ministries 
Committee is sponsoring a needy family for 

Christmas. Food, clothes, recreational equipment, personal items or anything 
for this family with 4 children (ages 11-16) are needed. Empty boxes will be 
available in Mackie Hall Connnons Room in which you can deposit your contribu-
tions through Tuesday, December 16. Clothing sizes needed: Misses sizes 11-12 
(blouse size 34), Men's size (29-30 pants & 15-32/33 shirt), Junior sizes 
(11-12 & 9-10), Boy's size 12 regular. Your contributions will help us share 
God's love this Christmas as we minister to the needs of this family. Anyone 
wishing to go with us to deliver our gifts, please contact Cathy York (556-6236). 
Items collected will be delivered on Wednesday, December 17. 

HANDEL'S MESSIAH: The Adult Choir of Wake Forest Baptist Church 
and the Raleigh Chamber Orchestra will present 

Handel's Messiah this coming Sunday, December 14, 1980 at 7:30 p.m. at the 
church. The public is cordially invited. 

(OVER) 



HOUSING REMINDER: All residents of seminary apartments who are 
completing requirements for graduation in 

December should advise the Housing Office of their plans for vacating housing 
at once. 

LIBRARY SCHEDULE 
DURING HOLIDAYS: 

December 19 
December 20-28 
December 29-31 
New Years Day 
January 2-19 
January 20 

The Library schedule between semesters will 
be as follows: 

7:45 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Closed 
8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Closed 
8: 00 a .m. - 4: 30 p .m. (Mon. -Fri.) 
Resume Normal Schedule 

SENIORS -LOOKING FOR A Register for the FIM Workshop to be held on 
MINISTERING PLACE? January 26, 1981. You may pickup registration 

forms and other information in Appleby, the 
Registrar's Office and the FIM Office. Deadline - January 21, 1981. 

CAMPUS MAILBOXES: If you wish to continue using your campus mail-
box, it must be reserved for the spring semester 

through the Soda Shop by December 31. Boxes not reserved by this date may be 
assigned to new students. If you will no longer be using a campus box, please 
complete a change of address card in the Soda Shop so that your mail can be 
forwarded. 

STUDENT-LED This year's student led revival will be held 
REVIVAL: February 24-26, 1981. The Student Council 

Chapel CoIImlittee is in the process of planning 
and coordinating the five services. If you would like to suggest possible 
speakers or music leaders, please contact Steve Thompson, Wayne Hollenbaugh, 
or the Student Affairs office. 

MEMORIAL FUND: A fund has been established in memory of Danny 
Hicks, the child of a local family who died 

recently when he became lost in a wooded area. The fund has been established 
to help defray funeral expenses. Contributions may be made% Central Carolina 
Bank, P;O. Box 832, Wake Forest. 

WELCOME B~CK! The Student Council is sponsoring a get-together 
for new and returning students on Monday night, 

January 19, at 8:00 p.m. Come by Mackie Hall to catch up on the holiday news 
and to welcome our new students. Join in the fellowship and fun. 

SEMINARY CHOIR 
ON T.V.: 

The Seminary Choir will be featured on WRAL, 
T.V. 5 on Christmas morning at 6:30 a.m. 

MOVIES FOR YOU: The Student Council will be sponsoring two 
movies during the Chris·tmas break. On Saturday, 

January 3, "National Velvet" will be shown. On Saturday, January 10, the movie 
"Larry" will be featured. Both showings will be at 7:00 p.m. in the Johnson 

. A-Vroom. If you're stuck on campus during the break, come join us! 

NEXT BULLETIN: The next Campus Bulletin will be printed for 
the week of January 19. Material should be 

submitted by Friday, January 16. 
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